

Public Audit Committee Convener: Paul Martin MSP

David Robb
Chief Executive
OSCR
2nd Floor, Quadrant House
9 Riverside Drive
Dundee
DD1 4NY

By e-mail:

David.robb@oscr.org.uk

Public Audit Committee
Room T 3.60
The Scottish Parliament
EDINBURGH
EH99 1SP

Direct Tel: (0131) 348 5236 (RNID Typetalk calls welcome) Fax: (0131) 348 5252

Email:

pa.committee@scottish.parliament.uk

19 November 2015

Dear Mr Robb

AUDITOR GENERAL FOR SCOTLAND (AGS) SECTION 22 REPORT: "THE 2013/14 AUDIT OF COATBRIDGE COLLEGE: GOVERNANCE OF SEVERANCE ARRANGEMENTS"

Thank you for giving evidence to the Public Audit Committee on the above report on 18 November 2015. The Official Report of the meeting will be available by 6pm on 19 November 2015 on the Committee's webpage: www.scottish.parliament.uk/publicaudit

At that meeting you agreed to provide the Committee with further information on how many times OSCR has used its powers to take action against trustees and confirmation of the number of court of session actions raised.

Our normal practice is to publish relevant evidence that is sent to us on our website and we may also include it in the hard copy of any committee report. Therefore, if you wish your evidence to be treated as confidential, or for your evidence to be published anonymously, please contact the Clerk to the Committee, before you submit your evidence. Further information on the publication of written submissions is contained in the policy on the treatment of written evidence by committees which is available at: http://www.scottish.parliament.uk/help/31037.aspx Please take time to read this policy.

I would be grateful for a response to this letter as soon as possible to assist the Committee in its ongoing consideration of this report. Should you have any queries, please contact the clerk to the committee on 0131 348 5390 or paccommittee@scottish.parliament.uk.

Yours sincerely

Paul Martin MSP

Convener